
September 18, 2023

- Show Your Tiger Pride -
Wear Cutten Gear or

Blue and Gold Every Friday

STUDENT INFORMATION PACKETS
ARE DUE!

ONLINE Packets can be found on our new parent
portal:

https://cutten.schoolwise.com/user/login

Remind Reminder
We use Remind to send important messages via text
and email directly to families. If you need assistance,
please contact your student’s teacher. Starting soon, this
newsletter will only be delivered to families via Remind.

Cutten Calendar Change
Cutten School’s first awards assembly will be held on
Friday, September 29th at 1:15 on the Cutten
playground. We’ll be holding this assembly with all
grades, and our Student Council hopefuls will be giving
their speeches on this day. If your child will be receiving
an award, you’ll be notified by your child’s teacher prior
to the assembly.

Paint Sticks
The Cutten & Ridgewood Libraries are looking for a
donation of 70 paint stir sticks. We use these for book
sticks in the library. Bonus thank you if the paint sticks
are painted.

Interruptions
In order to minimize interruptions and maximize
instruction, please make every effort to not pick your
students up from school within the last half hour of
the day, and please do your best to work out after
school plans before school each day. Unfortunately,
some classrooms are getting interrupted multiple times a
day. Thank you for your understanding.

Heroes of the Redwoods
Congratulations to T/K teacher Amy Chastain for being
nominated as a Hero of the Redwoods - an award
honoring people that help youngsters become life-long
learners. Way to go Ms. Chastain!
Heroes of the Redwoods

Bikes and S’Mores
Friday, September 29th, 4:30-7:30 PM at the Humboldt
Bay Social Club in Samoa.

Arrival Time
Please help our students have the best start to their day
by arriving on time each morning. Thank you.

● Ridgewood students can arrive at 7:50 for
breakfast and school begins at 8:15 am.

● Cutten students can arrive at 8 for breakfast,
8:15 if not eating breakfast, and school begins at
8:30 am.

Walkers: Please wait for the crossing guard to signal
that it’s safe to cross before crossing the street!

Please call the school office if your
student is absent.

Cutten Clubs are Back!
Cutten after school clubs have begun. The following
clubs will be available:
*Dungeons & Dragons (Tuesday) is canceled this
week
*Chess & Board Game Club, Wednesdays, 1:45-3:00
pm (3rd-6th grades), Library
*Advanced Chess Club, Wednesdays, 3:10-4:00pm
(5th-6th grades), Library
*Stamp Club, Thursdays, 3:00-4:00pm, (3rd-6th grades),
Room 16
*Book Club, Fridays, 3-4pm, Library, FULL
***Permission slips can be picked up in the office!

Spirit Wear
The Spirit Wear Store is open! Please see the
attached flier, or use the following link to purchase
spirit wear: https://tigersfall2023.itemorder.com/

Early Out EVERY Wednesday

Ridgewood dismissal at 1:05

Cutten dismissal at 1:40

Afternoon bus schedule times are all one hour earlier.

https://www.times-standard.com/2023/09/13/heroes-of-the-redwoods-amy-chastain-helps-youngsters-become-life-long-learners/?utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=socialflow&utm_source=facebook.com&utm_content=fb-TimesStandard&fbclid=IwAR1tlRxvFOlEHLIFNDVDN71v0hxMuuGfDkTI1KEXNCSaDcnH3YjWWbTzcBY
https://tigersfall2023.itemorder.com/



